
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REACH HIGH   -   STRIVE FOR KNOWLEDGE   -   LIVE WITH ALL YOUR HEART 

KI RUNGA RAWA   -   WHĀIA TE ITI KAHURANGI   -   KIA WHĀI Ī TE TAUMATA 

 

 

HENLEY  

SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER                                                     

Mālō e lelei 
 

This week in New Zealand we are celebrating Tongan Language week.  I 
have enjoyed talking to our Tongan Students and I am excited that one 
of our students is wearing her traditional long Tupenu (Sarong) and kofu. 
 

Welcome to the following students who have started at Henley in the 

 last two weeks: Gus S (Fantail Rm), Chloe D (Fantail Rm), Jackson D 

 (Fantail Rm) and Ani S (Fantail Rm). 

Fathers’ Day was on Sunday 3rd September and we hope all dads 

had a relaxing day, spending time doing whatever they enjoyed.  

Thank you to Ms Donna Stanaway for coordinating portraits of 

our dads from Henley, to be on display at the Richmond Mall.  If 

you get time, check out the display.  
 

As you know, our Education Review Office partner is Jacqueline Woods.  She has visited our school twice this year to 

meet with the Board of Trustees and Leadership Team.  She has also visited some classes briefly.  The first report 

written in this evaluation process is called a Profile Report. It includes information about our school context, strengths 

and priorities as we move forward.  Please click on the link to view this report Henley School (Nelson) | Education 

Review Office (ero.govt.nz) .  The next stage of our partnership requires us to send data through to Jacqueline about 

our student achievement in Writing and she will visit again to see what teachers are doing that is making a difference. 
 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the 

Daffodil Day fundraiser.  Our school raised 

$581.00 for the Cancer Society. 
 

It has been a busy time in Year 5/6 classes over the last few weeks as students write and practice for the delivery of 

their speeches.  I have enjoyed visiting classes, seeing the students engrossed in this preparation. This week, two 

representatives from each class shared their speeches to the Senior Syndicate and Miss Kyle, our judge.  

Congratulations to Tara Cook, Harrison Costley and Lachie Bolt (reserve) who will represent Henley School at the 

Regional Speech Competition on Wednesday 13th September. 
 

Sadly, due to adverse weather condition causing the Rainbow Ski Field to close on our allocated days, our Year 5/6 

classes have been unable to go to for their much-anticipated ski trips. This has been very disappointing for all our 

students and also the Senior Syndicate staff as a lot of work has gone into the organisation. Thank you to all parents 

who have supported with the sausage sizzles on Thursdays this term and selling raffle tickets with their children. This 

additional fundraising will be used for another event which will be organised by the staff for Term 4.  I look forward to 

hearing what the Senior Staff come up with for this event. 
 

Out of Zone enrolment applications for Henley School are now open for 2024.  Families who live out of zone with a 

new entrant who wish to enrol to start at Henley during 2024, are asked to email office@henley.school.nz, addressed  

to the Principal, stating the child’s full name, date of birth and current address.  The deadline for the receipt of 

applications is Tuesday 10th October at 1.00pm.  The Board of Trustees has determined it will have 35 places available 

for out of zone new entrants and their siblings, if any.  If you require more information, please contact me at school on 

03 544 8904. 
 

Mou nofo ā 
Natalie Doty 

Acting Principal  

 

7 September 2023 

No: 4 Term 3  

56a William Street 

Richmond, Nelson 

Ph. (03) 544 8904 

 

Email: office@henley.school.nz 

Website: www.henley.school.nz 

Like us on Facebook at Henley School Facebook  

 

He aroha whakatō, he aroha puta mai –If kindness is sown, kindness you shall receive. 
 

https://ero.govt.nz/institution/3194/henley-school-nelson
https://ero.govt.nz/institution/3194/henley-school-nelson
mailto:office@henley.school.nz
mailto:office@henley.school.nz
http://www.henley.school.nz/
https://www.facebook.com/Henley-School-1550216395280474/


Term Dates 2023  

    Term 4 Mon 9 Oct to Fri 15 Dec 

Term Dates for 2024 

    Term 1 Thurs 1 Feb to Fri 12 Apr 

    Term 2 Mon 29 Apr to Fri 5 July 

    Term 3 Mon 22 July to Fri 27 Sep 

    Term 4 Mon 14 Oct to Tues 17 Dec  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Jump Jam 4 StarJam Non-Uniform Day 
Henley School is taking part in Jump Jam 4 StarJam 2022 on 

    Friday 15th September. 

This is an active wear non-uniform day. This exciting event 

will help our school to raise awareness around disability and promote 

health and wellness in our community.  Please show your support by donating via your 

myKindo account or a gold coin.  All students will receive a cool StarJam wristband. 

All funds raised enable StarJam to continue to empower 

young people with disabilities throughout New Zealand 

through music and performance. 

UPCOMING DATES 

Mon 11th to Fri 15th Sept Maori Language week 

Mon 11th Sept Board of Trustees meeting – 5.30pm, Tasman 

Room 

Tues 12th Sept  Yrs 3 & 4 Interschool Hockey Tournament 

Postponement day Thurs 14 Sept 

Tues 12th Sept Tackle Tournament. 

Postponement day Wed 13th Sept 

Wed 13th Sept  Interschool Ski Race. 

Postponement Day Wed 13th Sept 

Wed 13th Sept Regional Speech Competition 

Thurs 14th Sept Kāhui Ako Cultural Festival 

Thurs 14th Sept Parents of Yr 6 WIS Information Evening 

Fri 15th Sept Jump Jam for Star Jam Non-Uniform Day 

Mon 18-Thurs 21 Sept Middle Syndicate Camps – Bridge Valley 

Tues 19th Sept  Yrs 5 & 6 Interschool Hockey Tournament 

Postponement Day Thurs 21st Sept 

Thurs 21st Sept WIS Enrolments due 

Thurs 21st Sept  Newsletter 

Fri 22nd Sept Last Day of Term 3 

Mon 9th Oct First day of Term 4 

 

 

 

J R Mackenzie Youth Education Trust 

Financial Assistance 
 

The Mackenzie Trust has funds to assist young people’s families 

undergoing hardship in the continuation of their studies.  The fund 

may be used to assist with school expenses such as uniform, 

stationery, camps etc. 
 

The Henley School Office has more information available along with 

application forms.  Forms are to be completed (one for each child) 

and returned to the school they will be attending next year, whether 

this is Henley School, Waimea Intermediate or another Year 7/8 

school, by 

 Thursday 16 November.  

Senior Syndicate Ski Fundraiser 

Grocery Raffle Results 
Blue   216 Amanda T 

Orange   292 Dean P 

Orange  004 Nika C 

Green  251 Paula C 

Red  334 Julie S 

Green  095 Greg K 

Blue  289 Jan C 

All winners have been notified and 

hampers collected. 

Thank you so much for all your support. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The cold/flu season is nearly 

finished but allergy season is 

well under way! 

If you are able to donate a box 

of tissues to your child’s class, 

it would be much appreciated. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

YIKES SPRING HOLIDAYS – Monday 2nd to Friday 6th Oct.  Gardens of the world. Explore art, Archery and Lego wars. See our 

website for more details www.yikesnelson.com/holidays   

MASH RICHMOND SPRING HOLIDAY PROGRAMME.  Please check our website for the Term 3 Holiday Programme 

https://www.mashkids.co.nz/programmes/  

SKOOLZOUT –  Richmond New Life Holiday Programme – Mon 2nd – Fri 6th Oct. Check out our website 

www.elimnelson.nz/powerzonenelson for the fun holiday schedule and to book. To book your spot, please email 

lilli.partridge@richmondnewlife.org.nz  

KRANKIN’ KIDS OCT HOLIDAYS ONE DAY MTB CAMPS.  A full day of mountain bike action. Wed 4th Oct 9am-3pm at Codgers for 

Intermediate/Advanced riders 8 yrs + or Thurs 5th Oct, 9am-3pm at Kaiteriteri for riders of all skill levels 7 yr and over.  To book, go to 

our website www.kirankinkids.co.nz  

POWERZONE HOLIDAY PROGRAMME- Mon 2nd Oct – Fri 6th Oct. For more information go to our website  

www.elimnelson.nz/powerzone@elimnelson.nz  

ATHLETICS NELSON CHILDREN’S TRACK & FIELD CLUB – For ages 7-14 yrs (Terms 4 & 1).  Opening night for new and returning 

athletes: Thursday 12th October 2023. Saxton Track 5.15pm. For more information go to www.athleticsnelson.co.nz or email 

athleticsnelson.children@gmail.com  

T-BALL AND SOFTBALL - United Softball Nelson. Mondays 4.30-5.15pm, league starts 30th October (5 weeks Spring League). 

Saxton Field.  For more information www.sporty.co.nz/nelsonunitedsoftball/ or contact us on 027 600 00288 or 027 453 3342. 

NETBALL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME - Yr 5-6, 3rd & 4th Oct, Saxton Stadium (inside). Nelson Netball are delighted to offer a holiday 

programme that is designed to have a high level of enjoyment and interaction.  Our school holiday programme is suitable for children 

with all abilities. Cost $90.  For more information go to www. https://www.nelsonnetball.co.nz/  

BOOK FAIR – HELPING FAMILIES NELSON. 9th & 10th September. Richmond Primary School Hall, 14 Cambridge Street, Richmond.  

Open 9am-4pm.  Nothing over $2, something for everyone.  For more information www.helpingfamilies.org.nz  

VOLLEYBALL HOLIDAY CAMP – Sept 26th 28th for yr 4 to 6.  Visit www.sporty.co.nz/volleyballnelsonbays/calendars for more 

information. 

HIRA SCHOOL FAIR - Sunday 10th Sept, 10am -3pm at Cable Bay Adventure Park, Gold coin donation.  Bouncy Castle, Face 

Painting, Fair Games, Market Stalls, Quad Bikes, Bike Trail and so much more. 

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents Artistocats. Theatre Royal Nelson 27th-30th Sept, 2pm.  Bookings: 

www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents Winnie the Pooh. Theatre Royal Nelson 20th-22nd Sept -6pm, 23 Sept 10am, 12pm & 2pm. 

Bookings www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

NELSON YOUTH THEATRE presents Legally Blonde. Theatre Royal Nelson 25th-30th Sept. Bookings www.theatreroyalnelson.co.nz  

 

 

 MATARIKI WISH STARS    – Room 14 
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